
 

 
 

 
TO: Julie Castaneda 
 
FROM: Rex Scott 
 
RE: Merit System Commission and Law Enforcement Merit System Council Appointment 
 
DATED: October 14, 2021 
 
Please place the name of Joseph Shelley on the Board addendum for the October 19 meeting. 
This individual is being appointed to the Merit System Commission and Law Enforcement Merit 
System Council to replace Rhonda Pina, who resigned effective October 8, 2021. If Mr. Shelley’s 
appointment is confirmed, he will serve out the remainder of Ms. Pina’s term. 
 
Mr. Shelley is a member of the Republican Party, as is Ms. Pina. The rules governing the body 
state that there shall be no more than three members of the same political party. The 
appointees from three of the other supervisor districts are members of the Democratic Party.  
 
 


